
 

 Twitter: @ICANN_GNSO  |  E-mail: gnso-secs@icann.org  |  Website: gnso.icann.org 

 

2 October 2018 
 
GNSO Council thanks to Thomas Rickert, Chair of the Reconvened PDP Working Group on Red Cross 
Names 
 
From: 
Heather Forrest, Donna Austin, Rafik Dammak 
GNSO Council leadership 
To: 
Thomas Rickert 
Chair of the Reconvened PDP Working Group on Red Cross Names 
 
 
Dear Thomas, 
 
In its September 27, 2018 meeting, the GNSO Council unanimously adopted the Final Recommendations 
from the Reconvened Working Group on Red Cross Names 
(https://gnso.icann.org/en/council/resolutions#201809), bringing many years of community work on 
this important policy issue to an important milestone.  
 
We are particularly grateful to you for your willingness to return to the role of Chair in this Reconvened 
PDP following the dialogue facilitated by Bruce Tonkin in March, 2017. The reconvened PDP Working 
Group’s ability to achieve full consensus on its recommendations is a testament to your leadership skills 
and commitment to the GNSO Policy Development Process. 
 
On behalf of the GNSO Council, we sincerely thank you for your service 
 
Heather Forrest, Donna Austin, Rafik Dammak, 
 GNSO Council leadership on behalf of the GNSO Council.  
 
 

mailto:gnso-secs@icann.org


 

Page 2 of 2 Twitter: @ICANN_GNSO  |  E-mail: gnso-secs@icann.org  |  Website: gnso.icann.org 

 

mailto:gnso-secs@icann.org

	GNSO Council thanks to Thomas Rickert, Chair of the Reconvened PDP Working Group on Red Cross Names
	From:
	Heather Forrest, Donna Austin, Rafik Dammak,
	GNSO Council leadership on behalf of the GNSO Council.

